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January 23, 1989

Mr. George A. Seielstad
Assistant Director for
Green Bank Operations
National Radio Astronomy Observatory
Post Office Box 2
Green Bank, West Virginia 24944-0002

Dear Mr. Seielstad:

Thank you for taking the time to contact my office concerning my
support of the National Radioc Astronomy Observatory.

It was thoughtful of you to write as you have, and you may be
sure that I will continue to do what I can to be helpful to
insure that the Green Bank facility remains a viable and an
integral part of the scientific community.
With kindest regards, I am
Sipgerely yours,
2UANLE Bt

obert C. Byrd
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